
Romano-Timothy-20050226153002
To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/26/2005

From:     Timothy Romano

Comment:
I have a large collection of motion picture film that ranges from 1894-1977.  I have
yet to get an understanding of what is public domain wnd what is not.  There are 
many times I have sought to find out if a film is still copyrighted or has fallen 
into the Public Domain.  The most I get is heresay and no real answers.  This is 
especially difficult when researching "orphan films"

Thank You
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